
 
 

NORDIC VILLAGE HOA NOTICE 
WATER MAIN ISSUES 

 
 
 
Please be aware that there was a break in the water mains along Queen Esther Drive 
last week, which also affected Amundsen Court and Nansen Court. This resulted in 
significant water shortage, with residents experiencing little to no water flow for hours.  
 
Park City Municipal Corporation did send out a crew to make repairs, and water to 
homes was restored. However, this appears to be a temporary measure, as the crew 
informed us that the mains are old and rotting.  
 
These water mains clearly need to be replaced. The Water Department has been 
contacted and we are awaiting further details as to what city plans are to rectify this 
issue. We will keep you informed of any future issues and/or city updates, and will also 
thoroughly discuss this matter at our annual HOA meeting to be held virtually in August.   
 
 
 
Bill Kulczycki, Board President 
April 16, 2021 
 
 


